PARKS, RECREATION & CULTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT
MEMORANDUM #10-2018

DATE: April 23, 2018
TO: Honorable Mayor Carol Dodge and City Council Members
FROM: James A. Hayes, AICP, City Manager]H
Amanda J. Peterson, Director of Parks, Recreation and Culture@@r

SUBJECT: Youth Commission Quarterly Report

PURPOSE 7
At the conclusion of each quarter, members of the Northglenn Youth Commission provide City

Council with a brief narrative report. At the conclusion of the first, second and third quarter, the
report includes a narrative summary of activities and accomplishments from the last three months,
as well as a preview of upcoming events and activities. At the end of the fourth quarter, both a
written annual report and a narrative report are provided. Youth Commission Vice President Allie
Donnici and Youth Commission Vice Secretary Peyton Larsen will be in attendance at the Council
meeting to present the narrative report.

BACKGROUND
During the first quarter of 2018 the Northglenn Youth Commission volunteered or participated in

the following events and activities:

School Supply Drive

Farmers Highline Canal Cleanup
Read Across America Day
Recruitment of New Members

STAFF REFERENCE
For additional information, please contact Amanda Peterson, Director of Parks, Recreation &

Culture at apeterson@northglenn.org or 303.450.8950.
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